
Our Second Semester will begin  
on January 15, 2025.  

Beginning in January our program's  
focus changes to an emphasis on  
Personal Growth and Leadership.

Attention 8th Graders!

This eight session program is a collection of workshops designed to  
empower students with practical skills, knowledge, and inspiration.  Expect 
impactful, leadership-focused experiences.  Sessions will be led by  
facilitators from the Center for Leadership Development.

Workshops include: 
•	 Character Traits of a Successful Student
•	 Building Resiliency
•	 How to become a Leader
•	 Your Choice, Your Action, Your Future 
•	 Students and Stress Management
•	 Reclaiming Mental Health and Well-Being 
•	 High School 101
•	
Your student is already registered for Luke's Leaders so there is no  
additional need for registration.   We want all of our students to return in 
January and join us for this next eight session portion of our program.  

Students will meet at St. Luke’s UMC at 5 p.m.   Transportation will  
remain the same.

        Tom Lange  317- 697-1177        Carl Potenza    317-989-3995


